NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT

2600 E Northern Avenue, Kingman, AZ 86409
Administration Phone (928) 757-3151

September 13, 2021

Notice of Public Hearing -NAFD Boundary Change Impact Statement

Pursuant to A. R.S. 8 48-262, Notice is hereby given that a Boundary Change Impact Statement
has been filed with the Northern Arizona Fire District (NAFD) for a change of NAFD’s
boundaries, and notice is provided to each owner of taxable property within the boundaries of the
proposed change. The area of the proposed change consists of an area commonly referred to as
Valle Vista, Hackberry, and Truxton and more specifically described in the Boundary Change

Impact Statement.

The hearing shall be held at a special meeting of the NAFD Governing Board as follows: Date
and time of Hearing: October 4, 2021, at 6p.m. Location: at the NAFD Administration Building
2600 E. Northern Ave., Kingman, AZ 86409.

At this hearing the NAFD Governing Board shall hear those who appear for and against the
proposed change and shall determine whether the change will promote public health, comfort,
convenience, necessity or welfare. If the NAFD Governing Board determines that the public
health, comfort, convenience, necessity or welfare will be promoted, it shall approve the
Boundary Change Impact Statement and authorize the circulation of petitions as provided by

Arizona law.

A copy of the Boundary Change Impact Statement may be viewed at the NAFD Administration
Office. You may request a copy of the impact statement from the NAFD Administration Office

during regular business hours subject to payment of copying costs.

Posted 9/13/2021 at 5:15pm by f/%/\/'/lj C‘/(%/////(///. NAFD

Making a difference in the community now and for the future



